
NOTICE OF HEARING
ROSSLYN FARMS

ZONING HEARING BOARD
NOTICE is  hereby given that
the Zoning Hearing Board of
Rosslyn Farms Borough shall
conduct a public hearing on
Monday,  July  1,  2024  at
7:00PM at the Rosslyn Farms
Community Center, located at
400  Kings  Highway,  Rosslyn
Farms,  PA,  to  consider  the
application of Joshua Roberts,
45  Edgecliff  Road,  Rosslyn
Farms,  PA  (“the  Subject
Property”), for a variance from
the  fence  requirements  in
Section 190-1403.3 (c) (1) and
(2)  of  the  Rosslyn  Farms
Zoning Ordinance. The Subject
Property is in the R-2 Zoning
District  (Medium  Density
Residential)  of  the
Borough. The hearing is open
to the public.  All  persons in
attendance at the hearing will
be  permitted  to  present
testimony on the matter listed
above.  The  application  and
related  information
concerning this matter are on
file  and  may  be  examined
upon  request  by  contacting
Ms.  Dorothy  Falk,  Borough
Secretary,  at
RosslynFarms.Secretary@g
mail.com or 412-279-8108.


